
Rankin Construction Inc. 
CONTRACTORS & ENGINEERS 

20 Corporate Park Drive 
Suite 100 
St. Catharines, Ontario 
L2S 3W2 
Telephone: (905) 684-1111 
Fax: (905) 684-2260 
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605 James Street North 
3rd Floor 

Hamilton, Ontario 
L8L 1K1 

Telephone: (905) 525-5153 
Fax: (905) 525-9110 

ham@rankinconstruction.ca 

October 8, 2020 

City of Port Colborne 
1 Killaly Street West  
Port Colborne, ON  
L3K 6H1 

Attention: Steve Shypowskyj, Acting Director of Engineering & Operations 

RE: City Wide Hot Mix Program – Project No. 2015-11 

Please accept this letter as our request to extend the City of Port Colborne Hot Mix Paving 
Program for an additional two years.  

We would request a 2% increase in 2021 and 2022, (each year to be applied to each item). 

Please feel free to contact the undersigned if you have any questions.  

Yours Truly,  

RANKIN CONSTRUCTION INC.  

Brian Rankin 
President  

Report 2021-24
Appendix A


